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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 

“Autumn is an active season in the Town of Pike Road, and we invite you to tune in on Monday, Sept. 12, to learn about all the 
opportunities to get involved as the Mondays with the Mayor radio show broadcasts live from NYC Gyro! This monthly program is 
designed to provide you the opportunity to connect with me and connect with all the great things happening in our community.  

This weekend, explore the Pike Road Quilters’ Quilt Show – over 70 quilts handmade by our neighbors are on display, and many are 
even for sale! It’s also time to register for Lunch & Learn, coming up on Sept. 15. This quarterly networking & professional 
development event will return with a focus on leading change and lunch from a local restaurant. Also, Sept. 16 is the deadline to 
order commemorative, personalized Veterans Bricks! Orders placed by Sept. 16 will be installed and dedicated during the November 
6, 2022, Veterans Appreciation Ceremony. Last but not least, we are looking forward to the 2022 Hay, Look at Us! hay bale 
decorating contest. Pike Road businesses, neighborhoods, and organizations are invited to sign up by the Sept. 19 deadline.  

If any of these opportunities interests you, visit us at www.pikeroad.us to sign up or learn more! Get in touch and stay involved by 
finding us on social media – search @townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter.  

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.  

Thank you and God Bless.” 
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